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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 3:46 PM
To: 'paul.supple@bp.com'; Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com; Rajinder Sull (rsunion76@aol.com)
Cc: Smoley, Megan; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: BP #11132- ACDEH case file number RO14, GeoTracker Global ID T0600100213, 3201 

35th Avenue, Oakland

Dear Responsible Parties,          

Two recent submittals to the State Water Resources Control Board’s (SWRCBs) GeoTracker website have been 
denied.  The denials are for the following submittals: 

GEO_REPORT submittal having a confirmation number 2599539637 was denied as the report does not contain all the 
field data sheets for the associated well monitoring event.  Please resubmit the report to include the missing 
documentation.  The report will need to be resubmitted with a revision date and contain language in the opening 
paragraph identifying the reason for the revision.  Please submit the revised document to the GeoTracker website by May 
9, 2018. 

GEO_WELL submittal having a confirmation number of 6729364216 was denied as the submittal is missing data for well 
MW-9.  Please include MW-9 data in updated GEO_WELL submittal.  Please submit the revised report to the GeoTracker 
website by May 9, 2018. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  ACDEH looks forward to working with you and your consultants to advance the case 
toward closure. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-
6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  

Respectfully, 
Keith Nowell 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Land Water Division 

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA 94502-6540 

phone: 510 / 567  - 6764 

fax: 510 / 337 - 9335 

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 

 


